
 

  

Hale Charter Academy 
Thursday, November 16th 

6:00pm in the MPR 
 

Students are welcome to attend with parents/guardians. 
 

Hale Complex Elementary parents & students are also welcomed 
to attend so please invite your neighbors and friends. 

 
Light refreshments & snack will be provided beginning at 5:30PM. 

 
Please go to the following link for a Pre-Presentation Survey to help tailor 

the presentation for the audience. 
https://www.juliuslopez.com/kids-devices-survey/ 


